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This year is drawing to a close, to the pleasure of all cadets.
I'm sure I speak for Robert and King, as well as for myself, in
saying that even though this year has been very successful, we
expect next year to be even better. We would also like to take
this opportunity to thank everyone for electing us to the po-
sitions we now hold.

Sincerely,

ROY PHILLIPS,
President/Class of 1964.

ROBERT LEEZER
Vice-President

KING BRAINARD
Secretary-Treasurer
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